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November 11, 2019 
 
 
 
Honorable Chairman Ed Hemminger and Members of the Planning Board 
Town of Farmington  
1000 County Road 8  
Farmington, NY  14425 
 
Re: Photo Simulations  

Delaware Solar Photovoltaic Project 
466 Yellow Mills Road  
Farmington, NY  

  
Dear Honorable Chairman and Members of the Planning Board: 

Delaware River Solar seeks approval from the Town of Farmington, NY to construct a solar 
(photovoltaic) project at 466 Yellow Mills Road. Saratoga Associates, Landscape Architects, 
Architects, Engineers, and Planners, P.C. was retained to provide photo simulations of the 
proposed project depicting how the project will appear from nearby vantage points.  

Saratoga Associates previously submitted to the Board photo simulations illustrating the visual 
character of the proposed project as viewed from several vantage points along Yellow Mills and 
Fox Roads. Since these photo simulations were last provided to the Board the project has 
undergone minor design modifications including relocation of several solar arrays, adjustment in 
the location of the fence line, change in the planting plan to include two staggered rows of 
screening evergreen trees, and a more detailed design of the utility interconnect along Fox Road. 
All photo simulations previously submitted to the Board have been updated to reflect these 
project modifications. An additional photo simulation has also been prepared to illustrate the 
character of the site driveway/utility interconnect as viewed from the intersection of Yellow Mills 
and Fox Road. This additional photo simulation is provided in the attached submission as Figures 
3C and 3D. 

The methodology used to prepare the updated photo simulations is the same as is detailed in our 
January 8, 2019 letter to the Board. 



 
 
 

 
 
Chairman Hemminger 
November 12, 2019 
Page 2 
 
Photo simulations are provided herein as Appendix A. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

Matthew W. Allen, RLA 
Principal 
SARATOGA ASSOCIATES 
Landscape Architects, Architects, Engineers, and Planners, P.C. 



 

 

Attachment A 

Photo Simulations 
 


